
 

April 18th we will have 4 delightful 

children making their First Holy 

Communion. They are Elizabeth 

Johnson, Regina Luna Flores, 

Mateo Ocampo, and Arlyn Orszulak. Please 

keep them in your payers. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS!!! 

Congratulations to those that received the Blessed 

Sacrament of Confirmation Monday evening! They 

are; Stephanie Johnson, Carol Hayden, Connor 

Norton, Chadd Hillman, Eric Johnson, Jaxyn Ramos, 

Chase Myatt, Danny Duane Puente, Thomas 

Belding, Gerik Orszulak, Abigail Cunningham, and 

Jacqueline Sanchez. 

The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in 

the Parish Hall. All Knights in good standing (current dues paid) 

are encouraged to attend. 

Next meeting will be April 15, 2021, 7PM-Masks and 

Social Distancing Required. 

Fred Colton, Chris Colton, Jim 
Berka, Jerry Kincaid, Troy 
Stewart, Gabe Maldonado, 
David Rioux, Anthony Kezerle, 
and Carroll Mitchell II. 

UPCOMING NEWS AND EVENTS 

April 12-17: No Morning Mass, Father out of town 

April 18: First Holy Communion 

May 2: Crowning Of Mary 

Daily Readers Needed 

If anyone is interested in reading for the 

daily Masses, please contact Matt Cun-

ningham or the Parish Office. 

Bishop’s Annual Appeal 2021 

The Bishop’s Annual Appeal begins this week. This year the theme is 

“Free to be Faithful” . We are called to reflect on the treasure of faith as 

a gift to be shared and that we are all free to do just that. 

The overall Appeal  participation goal is 21%  and the supporting finan-

cial target is $600,000.  For Baker City, St. Francis de Sales participation 

goal is $17,078. 

Halfway, St. Therese’s participation goal is $1,667. 

North Powder, St. Anthony’s participation goal is  $1,362. 

Many important diocesan and parish programs that help thousands in 

our diocese every year are made possible by your generosity such as 

tuition for seminarians, clergy formation, workshops for parish cate-

chists, diocesan-wide youth retreats, as well as assistance to our Catho-

lic Schools. For more information, visit the diocesan website:  

dioceseofbaker.org 

Looking for musicians to play for Mass on Sundays. If 

you are interested, please contact the Parish Office. 


